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To the Children of Jarrow Cross,  

 

I hope you are all well. I can’t believe it is now the summer holidays!! We are all so sad 

that we have not seen so many of you since March. In the very first letter which I 

wrote to you all I said how quiet the school was without you. It has got a little bit 

noisier lately, but I am so looking forward to all of the classrooms being full again.  

 

I know you will all know that school will be a little bit different in September. The time 

you start and go home might be different and also playtime and lunchtime will be a little 

different and your classroom might not look quite the same. That is nothing to worry 

about, the main thing is that we are all together again so please do not not worry.   

 

Some of you might be a little bit worried about coming back to school. Attached to the 

letter I have sent to your parents this week I have attached some messages from Mrs 

Jackson to help you. Ask your parents to share that with you.  

 

The teachers have all created a message for you to read, wishing you a lovely holiday. If 

you go onto the website you will find it in the Distance learning Section.  

 

Well, all I have left to say is have a fabulous holiday, I hope the sun shines lots and lots 

and you are able to go out and have lots of fun.  

 

Can’t wait to see you all in September. Take care and remember  BE KIND!  

 

Mrs McBeth   

 

            


